





Newport Primary School St. Paul's Road Middlesbrough TS1 5NQ Telephone 01642 861911

Head Teacher - Mrs P Maxwell Deputy Head Teacher - Miss S Carlisle www.newportprimary.org.uk

25<sup>th</sup> November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

We will be holding a children's raffle in school to raise money for new library books.

All raffle tickets will go on sale from, Monday 28<sup>th</sup> November 2022 at a cost of 50p per strip. Mrs Daley and Mrs Fannan will be selling all raffles tickets from the nurture room.

If children would like to buy raffle tickets they must bring the correct money to school and teachers will send them to the nurture room. All winners will be drawn in assembly on Tuesday  $6^{th}$  December 2022.



Please be aware that the office will not be selling raffle tickets and will not take any money for this.

All Christmas productions will require tickets for parents/carers to attend. Please be aware that each child will ONLY receive 2 tickets due to health and safety regulations.

Parents/carers can collect their tickets from the main reception office from, Monday 28<sup>th</sup> November 2022. Tickets must be presented at the door to gain entry to the productions. If parents/carers are over 10 minutes late, unfortunately we will not be able to let you through.

Yours sincerely

Mrs P Maxwell Head Teacher











